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DATE OF REPLY:
Mr C Mackenzie (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:
Whether the SA Post Office branch at Mondeor in Johannesburg will reopen in another building; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, (a) in which building and (b) on what date?				NW1649E

REPLY:

I have been informed by SAPO as follows:
 
Yes 
(a) Company owned building at the corner of Downham Ave and Columbine Ave.
[bookmark: _GoBack](b) After renovations that are expected to be completed by the middle of August 2018.

Approved/ not approved

Dr Siyabonga Cwele, MP
Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services
Date:  
